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Subject: Army Street Project Draft Concept Development Phase Plan and Project Update 

Summary Statement: ·This is the fourth informational briefing in 2013 to update Council on the status of 
ongoing work on the Army Street Project and follows execution of the Letter of Intent by the seven participating 
property owners dated July 12, 2013. Work has progressed on the Concept Development Phase Plan being 
shaped by the participating property owners, with a targeted approval date of September 301

h per the May 2013 
Memorandum of Understanding between the City and the BPDA. Concurrently, work is progressing on the 
Memorandum of Agreement among the participating property owners, outlining next steps and commitments for 
project development, with the objective of a November 151h execution date for the Memorandum of Agreement. 

Previous Council Action: May 20, 2013 Council authorization for execution of the Army Street Property 
Owners Letter of Intent. 

Fisca I Impact: The cost of work in 2013 described in the Letter of Intent is included in the 2013 BPDA budget, 
with an estimated $40,000 for the Concept Phase Development Plan and an estimated $20,000 for preparation of 
the Memorandum of Agreement. 

Funding Source: BPDA 2013 Operating Budget (comprised of City General Fund and BPDA Reserve funds). 

Attachments: Power Point: Draft Concept Development Phase Plan Summary 
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